
To The Lovely Family Seeking An Outstanding Nanny, 

I am writing on behalf of our dear nanny MIA who is applying for a position with your family. As I 
know this decision can be stressful and difficult but let me assure you that today is your lucky 
day as a spectacular nanny has crossed your path. 

In the four years I've known MIA, she has truly become a part of our family. She started with our 
family when our only child Zelda was born (July 2014) and has become a true member of the 
family. Working Monday-Friday an average of 50 Hours a week it was imperative that we had 
someone who was not only watching our child but was someone who could join our family and 
love Zelda the same way that we did. Mia has been just that for us. 

MIA is loving, dependable, protective, clean, respectful and everything that one would hope 
could care for child(ren). Zelda adores Mia in a way that has allowed myself and my husband to 
focus on work while away from the home with a level of comfort and ease knowing she is in as 
great of care as if she was with us. She is punctual and dependable in a way that you can 
operate without concern. Her patience is on the level of a saint and she can throw down a 4 
hour tea party like Mother Theresa. *Plus she is NEVER on her cell phone, the child(ren) 
always have her full undivided attention. Zelda also can add bilingual to her bio as she can fully 
understand Spanish and has started speaking as well. 

We are so saddened to let MIA go but we will be relocating to Aspen, Colorado next month and 
Zelda will be starting school. The thought of not having Mia's smile walk through our door 
everyday is extremely upsetting but knowing that she will be able to assist another family in the 
way she has helped us brings a silver lining. She is truly irreplaceable and any family that has 
Mia join should consider themselves lucky! If you would like to discuss further please feel free to 
reach me at anytime. 

c;; 
Corri McFadden 


